
Math End-Of-Course Retake Exams 
 
 

The winter Math End-Of-Course retake exams are coming up at RHS!  
 
The Algebra exam will be given on Wednesday, January 30, while the 
Geometry exam will be on Wednesday, February 6, both at 7:30 am. 
These are normally scheduled school days for students not taking the 
EOC.  
 
Most students taking an EOC will take ONLY the Algebra exam. 
Administrators will be contacting students to let them know if they are 
scheduled to take the exams, but please check with counselors or admin if 
you have questions. The classes of 2013 and 2014 are required to pass 
one EOC, whereas the classes of 2015 and beyond are required to pass 
both EOCs. 
 
For questions, contact Jeff Larson at jlarson@lwsd.org . 
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